
 

Ile Du Port, P O Box 6, Victoria, Mahé, Seychelles, Tel: +248-4266046; E-mail: trottersstop@gmail.com 

     P a g e  1 | 2 

 

8th July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

As we draw close to the end of the school year, I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your continued and unrelenting support. This last school year has been 

exceptional in the way everybody associated with the school community has come 

together to ensure that we continue to provide the highest level of educational as well 

as personal support for all of our students and families. We look forward to growing 

our educational offering in the new semester with additional primary classrooms and 

helping our students blossom.  
  
Personally, I am so thankful for the hard work, determination and resilience that the 

students and staff have shown this year, and I am so proud of the Trotters Stop family 

and how we continue to work together for the betterment of our children and their 

futures.  

 

The school will close to students on Friday 12th July 2024 at noon for the start of 

their summer holidays and will re-open for all students on Monday 2nd September 

2024. 

 

As usual, we will include the new school calendar with all three new term dates and 

holidays in our welcome letter before the start of the new academic year. 

 

Goodbye and Good Luck!  

It is always sad to say goodbye to members of our team at this time of year. Ms. 

Niranji, Ms. Racheal and Ms. Priyanka has finished their 2 years contract and will be 

leaving us. On behalf of the school community, past and present, I would like to thank 

them for their time at Trotters Stop and wish them well for the future.  

  

A small group of students are also leaving us to embark on their new adventures. I am 

so proud of this group of students. They have been such positive ambassadors for our 

school and have been a delight to have around. We will miss your smiles! Please come 

back and let us know how you are getting on. 
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Welcome 

We have a number of new faces joining us in September and I am sure they will all be 

made to feel welcome as part of the Trotters Stop family. You will get their 

introduction letter before the beginning of the term. 

  

 

Important reminder 

Our Kids Club will commence on Monday, 15th July 2024 and we have limited seats 

to offer. Please register your child if you wish to avail yourself of this service before 

Tuesday 9th July so that we may make the necessary arrangements. During the 

summer break, our school office will remain open for regular business. 

  

I really appreciate your friendship and support - without this and your dedication to 

your children at home, we wouldn’t have achieved such great progress.  

 

 

We would like to urge our parents to "like" and "comment" on our Facebook page. 

Together, let's show our appreciation for our teacher’s initiative and our students’ 

diligence.  

 

 

Finally, may I wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer break. 

 

 
Mrs. Poonam Verma 
Head Teacher | Head of Early Childhood 
Trotters Stop Pre and Primary School 
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